February 20, 2019

Members Present: Ron Ray, Brian Young, Jason Cheek, OJ Stein, Jason Logsdon, David Wheatley, John Evans and Penny Bradley

Rec basketball has two more weekends remaining in the season. There was an incident involving a parent and a referee. The parent has been suspended from attending games for the remainder of the season.

There was a discussion of why the minutes are being posted and the importance of posting them so that the board could be transparent.

We will begin work on editing the handbook. The handbook will be emailed to all members of the athletic board and suggestions for changes will be made, discussed and voted on.

Baseball has been renting an indoor space to practice from Physical Therapy Associates for the cost of \$350. The board felt like this was an excellent price for the space.

There was discussion of the Knight/Lady Knight award and Ron was going to collect nominations from all 8th grade coaches.

Ron asked for nominees for the Rick Smith award and stated that we might not have nominees each year. Members would get back to him with names.

Nick Thurmond will bring back dates for girls basketball tryouts to the March meeting.

Middle School Boys Basketball Banquet will have their banquet on Monday, March 19th. 25th